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Thanksgiving Weekend 
 

  

 

  

Pictured above:  
A log cake of some sort... 

 

This newsletter is going to be a little different. All these members and 
missionaries were away from home this Thanksgiving, but that doesn't 
mean they weren't able to celebrate and express gratitude. 
 
So enjoy some of these pictures of the programs enjoying Thanksgiving, 
their own way.  

 

First Years & Captains 
 



 

 

  

 

  

 

"Gratitude brings about heavenly fortune, forgiveness opens people's 
minds, and love moves people's hearts." 

– Hak Ja Han Moon 
 

  

 



 

 

  

 

"I am grateful for what I am and have. My thanksgiving is perpetual." 
– Henry David Thoreau 

 

Cheon Il Guk Missionaries 
 

"To love people is to practice 'living for the sake of others' and foster a 
spirit of harmony and public service."  

– Hak Ja Han Moon 
 

  

 



 

 

  

 

"It is not happiness that makes us grateful. It's gratefulness that makes us 
happy." 

– Unknown 
 

  

 

  

 



 

 

  

 

Heavenly USA 
 

"Even the smallest and most trivial thing can bring joy when you do it for 
another" 

– Sun Myung Moon 
 



 

 

  

 

  

 



 

 

  

 

 "Enter his gates with thanksgiving, and his courts with praise! Give thanks 
to him; bless his name!" 

Psalm 100:4 
 

  

 

This newsletter is for you, if you have a suggestion or something you'd like 
to see, respond to this email and we'll see what we can do.  

 

  

Thank you for reading! We'll see you again in next week's 
newsletter 

In the meantime...  
 

  

FOLLOW US 

on our social media 
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